
 
 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cypress Storm Drain System in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Fontana, located at 8353 Sierra Avenue, Fontana 

CA, 92335. 

 

The funding would be used for installing a new storm drain system to connect to the existing 

storm drain system to mitigate flooding issues and clean water. The project is an appropriate 

use of taxpayer funds because it will enhance underground infrastructure at key intersections 

and areas of the city where flooding occurs during heavy rainstorms. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Pete Aguilar 

Member of Congress 


